Reference: 20170090



27 March 2017

Glenn McAllister fyi-requests-5462-e6adfda1@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Glenn McAllister

Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 14 March 2017. You requested:

"the base salaries of all other Chief Counsel of Government Departments"

As you know your request was also transferred to Crown Law and they have agreed to provide a response on Treasury's behalf.

Yours sincerely

Fiona Foster

Chief People Officer

1 The Terrace PO Box 3724 Wellington New Zealand

tel. 64-4-472 2733 fax. 64-4-473 0982 www.treasury.govt.nz